
 

 
 
 
 

17 February 2025 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Consultation on admission arrangements for 2026/2027 – Peacehaven Community 
School 
 
I am writing regarding the now complete consultation on Peacehaven Community School’s 
admission policy. 
 
The consultation period ran from Monday 11 November 2024 until Monday 23 December 2024; 
during this time, parents and interested parties were invited to express their views and any 
concerns about admission arrangements at Peacehaven Community School.  
 
In accordance with the DfE’s 2021 statutory ‘School Admissions Code’ guidance, as a school 
we must consult on our admission arrangements when changes are proposed, and at least 
once every seven years.  
 
After the consultation closed the responses and views were collated and presented to the 
schools Governing body for discussion.  This meeting took place on 3rd February 2025.  
Following full consideration and discussion the Governing body made the decision to proceed 
with the proposed changes and determine the admission arrangements. 
 
The outcome document and agreed admissions determination for 2026/2027 are now available 
on the school website.  Hard copies are also available from school reception upon request. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Ms Rachel Henocq 
Headteacher 


